
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Newsletter – 1st Thurstaston Scout Group 

Fletcher Pack / Reed Pack 

 where some of our Cubs 

performed an excellent 

piece describing how the 

shepherds got to Baby 

Jesus. 

Not only that but we’ve 

also taken part in our 

joint night hike from 

Thurstaston to West Kirby 

along the Wirral Way! We 

even had some yummy 

chips at the finish line!  

And to round up the year 

(as Im writing this) we’re 

off to Williamson Tunnels 

in Liverpool!  

What an excellent year 

2013 has been for us! 

Once again Thanks to 

everyone who has 

supported us!  

We look forward to 

seeing you all in 2014! 

(Continues on Pg2!) 

Well as yet another year 

draws to a close we can only 

thank you all for your 

support over the year!  

I can say, I think on behalf of 

all the Cub Leader team, that 

we have truly enjoyed 

ourselves this year and have 

had a wonderful time taking 

your Cubs away for 

trips/days out, pack holidays 

and Cub Camps! And I think 

we’ve done our fair share!  

I would like to point out that 

we always need more 

support and if you feel that 

you could offer us some 

please speak to Sue our GSL!  

Since our last newsletter 

however we’ve had our joint 

night out bowling… everyone 

had a great time! We even 

invested 3 NEW Cubs! Well 

Done and welcome to 1st 

Thurstaston Cubs!  

We’ve also been to our 

District Carol concert,  

Social Media 

www.firstthurstaston.co.uk 

 

www.facebook.com/ 

1stthurstaston 

 

Twitter: 

@1st_Thurstaston 

 

You can NOW FIND US on 

Google+ (G+) Just search ‘1st 

Thurstaston Scout Group’ ! 

What’s happened this month? 

Issue:  19 

Month: Nov/Dec 2013 

Next Event: 
Start of 2014 Spring Term 

Monday 13
th
 or  

Wednesday 15
th
  

January 2014 – 6.45pm 



 The whole Cub Leader team would like to wish all of our Cubs a very 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

And a 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 

We hope to see you all back in January 2014 for another brilliant year… As well as 

some new Cubs coming to 1st Thurstaston and some Beavers moving up! 

 

I would also like to thank all of my Leader team! Without this great bunch of people 

Cubs at 1st Thurstaston just wouldn’t be possible! – If you get chance you can thank 

them all too! 

Liz (Hathi), Jon (Bagheera), Paul (Rikki) and Beth! As well as our GSL / Akela 1, Sue! 

Not to forget our Young Leaders who work so hard for us throughout the year; 

Ollie, Nath, Ed, James and Jamie! Thanks Guys!  

See you all next year, 

 

Akela 2 

Matt  


